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The Little Brown Bat and two other species face extinction due to white nose 

syndrome. We are throwing a party to help the Canadian Wildlife Federation 

address this threat.

Location:

Date:

Time:

Special Instructions:

All donations raised at this party will support research and public outreach to conserve Canada’s at-risk bat 
populations.  

On behalf of the Canadian Wildlife Federation, thank you for supporting Canada’s wildlife! To learn more, visit 
HelpTheBats.ca

Donations will be collected and sent to the Canadian Wildlife Federation, 350 Michael Cowpland Drive, 
Kanata.ON K2M 2W1 or donate electronically through HelpTheBats.ca. Tax receipts will be automatically 

issued for gifts of $15 or more.
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